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Statement/Response from a RACV spokesperson. 

 

RACV works with a number of content contributors on a freelance basis; we confirm the 
journalists referenced are no longer engaged by RACV for any future work. 

Independence and our members and customers trust is at the core of RACV and has 
been for 122 years. It is because of this, that our members allow us to advocate on their 
behalf and on the behalf of all Victorians when it comes to motoring and road safety 
issues. 

 

 


